Loup City, Nebraska
“ April 6, 1998

Coach Phog Allen
Univeristy of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

Your reputation as a basketball instructor 1s
the reason for writing this letter. I am wondering
if you know at the present time where you will be in-
structor in a coaching school this summer. 1 am very
anxious to get some basketball instruetion and will
make every effort to sttend any school you teach in

that is c¢lose.

Any information you can give me about any coach-
ing school around close will be appreciated. + have
written to Browne of the University asking for the

gsame information.

Yours truly,
%Mﬁm ;
' Lewis -He Brown, Coach

Loup City Schools
LOIlp City, Neb,




